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The armenian Church of the Holy Ascension 

Report of the Sunday School---·Feb.4, 1979 annual meeting. 

The 1978-1979 Sunday School year began with registration on Sept 23 with tha 
bulk of it occuring on the 30th. Some 23 pupils enrolled at that time with 
school ages ranges from pre-kindergarten to junior high. At that point in time Miss 
Karen Misakian hhd volunteered to teach. Mrs Maureen Najarian and Mrs Marie 
Yapoujian loined in shortly thereafter. The classes were formed as well 

· as they cpuld be under the circumstances. 

Later in October it was felt that those older pupils who had attended 
Sunday school for many years should be given some kind of recognition. 
To that end Mrs Therea Harabddian formed a class of this older group 
with the idea that Hhen a prescribed senior effort had beeh completed, 
they would , after successful completion of an exam , be given certificates 
of achievement • 

. At the present time there are some 35 students enrolled but attendance 
is sporadic due to a number of reasons including weather, distance 
and other circumstances. 

I must commend the teachers as Hell as the students for their ded cated 
and loyal effort to participate in the religious education and 
inspiration of our Church. 

The ultimate success of the Sunday Schlbol program l'till 
of our whole church community. 

Respectfully submitted 

Rary Hovhanesian 
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